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CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION 

The planning for Leadership Week where we create all the instructional 

planning for all the students and staff is underway.  We did a lot of the 

math during SBE and we still have to plan for literacy and especially our 

Els. Leadership Week will be August 5-9. 

Every year we provide the goals and guidance to our SLTs so that they 

can disaggregate and analyze their data to determine what our students 

and staff need.  I find this event exciting and critical for our district. 

In addition, Debbie Hunsaker and I will provide 2 days of PD to the 

Principals and their instructional coaches to plan support for their 

teachers. Principal/Coaching planning PD will be August 12-13th 

Professional Development.                 
The following teachers and coaches attended the SDE conference in Las 

Vegas.  The conference had approximately 4800 educators and had 

offerings in literacy, math, science, STEM, Trauma and differentiated 

instruction.  I will have the principals, teachers and coaches as well as 

myself present to you the learning they have taken away from the 

conference and how we are going to apply it in our district. 

Sicily Bird, Brittany Burns, Sheila Grady, Melissa Henderson, Jeri Matt, 

Kari McKay, Chase Nevaras, Angie Pepion, Andrea Sangray, Ruth 

Shea, Edith Wagner, Genevieve Wilson-Bragg, Arlene Wippert and 

Sheila Hall. 

These staff members will present to you their learning and how they will 

apply in their classrooms, grade levels and schools.  I will also provide 

you with information on how my learning aligns with district goals. 

 

 

Instructional Coaches 
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I’ve been busy planning the PD for our new instructional coaches in the 

district.  We will have an opportunity to send them to Butte on 

September 5-6th.  In additional Debbie Hunsaker will be working with 

all the coaches and myself throughout the year.  I was sorry to lose 

coaches, but I am very happy they are using their skills in leadership 

roles. 

 

 

 

GRANTS 
The new ESSA is open in egrants and I’ve got my worksheet ready to 

go.  I will be attending the egrants PD on the 30th so I will learn the new 

formulas with some of the ESSA requirements, so all I will have to do is 

plug in the numbers.  

 

District Committees 

SLTs will start in August.  Also, the mentors will meet their new 

teachers during new teacher orientation.  All other committees will begin 

in September. 

 

 

 
     

 

           
 

 

                  

   

 


